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 Strategic Plan Quarterly Update 

 
    Mrs. Diana Ezell 
    Assistant Superintendent 
    Dr. Fred Hill 
    Assistant Superintendent 
     
    

 
Mrs. Ezell and Dr. Hill will report to the school board actions taken during the fall 
semester towards reaching the goals of the TPSD Strategic Plan. 
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